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From: Anthony J DiChi <ajdichi@att.net>

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 4:35 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Forex Traders Unite to Oppose 10:1 Leverage Cap

Mr. David Stawick,

Secretary Commodity Futures Trading Commission

1155 21st Street, NW

Washington, DC 20581

Please be advised that | am against any reduction in the current leverage position of 100 to one.

The proposed 10 to one will only disadvantage the little guy, especially in the current economic times.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Anthony J. DiChiara,
Newport Beach, CA



